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Jefferson County Keeps Salaries the Same
(KAIR) -- Jefferson County officials will receive no pay raise next year.

The Jefferson County Commission Monday approved resolutions setting the 2013 salaries of
appointed and elected officials at the same level as this year.

Commissioners spent the majority of the rest of the meeting conducting executive session interviews
with Mary Prewitt and Alexandria Morrissey for the position of County Counselor.

No action was taken after either session.
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